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Mr Paul French

Co-convenor

Central Business District Bicycle Users Group
GPO Box 2104

Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr French
Re: Connectivity between the Eleanor Schonell Bridge and Boggo Road Cycleway

Thank you for your letter dated 13 February 2009 regarding connectivity between the
Eleanor Schonell Bridge and the Boggo Road Cycleway.

The Queensland Government is committed to developing the regional cycle network in
south east Queensland through the South East Queensland Cycle Network Program and
welcomes any suggestions that will improve cycle connectivity in this area. I invite you
to meet with departmental representatives and representatives from Brisbane City Council
to discuss the connectivity issues you have raised.

A meeting, to be chaired by Mr Peter Berkeley, Principal Advisor (Active Transport)
Integrated Transport Planning Division, has been arranged for Tuesday, 12 May 2009 at
12.30pm on Level 3, 140 Creek Street, Brisbane. The meeting will specifically discuss
connectivity between the Eleanor Schonell Bridge, the South East Freeway Bikeway and
Boggo Road Cycleway.

If this meeting time is not suitable, please telephone Mr Peter Berkeley on 3146 1863 to
arrange a more convenient time.

Yours sincerely

Al

David Stewatt
Director-General
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